Lottery Policy:

The requirements for admission lottery to the PAVE Charter School:

e The Governance Board will set the enrollment limits by January 31 of the calendar year for
the following school year. If the number of enrollment applications exceeds the enrollment
limit, the school will select students on a random lottery basis. The PAVE Charter School will
give preference to pupils and siblings of pupils who are already attending the PAVE Charter
School. In addition, PAVE will give preference to children of the PAVE founders, governing
board members, and full-time employees, but the total number of such children given
preference will constitute no more than 10 percent of PAVE’s total enrollment. A waiting list
will be maintained for students who are not selected in the random lottery. The waiting list
will be utilized until September 1st of the upcoming school year to fill open seats.



